Dear Customer,

Starting on Monday 8" April, La Rue de
Trodez, St Ouen, will be under traffic light
control for approximately 5 weeks. During
the same time La Rue des Fouonnaises,
St Ouen, will be closed.

The extent of the roadwork is indicated
on the adjoining map. Access to premises
will remain at all times throughout the
duration of the works.

We apologise for any inconvenience this
may cause and thank you in advance for
your co-operation to help us complete
this work as quickly as possible.

If you have any queries, please call our
Customer Care Team on 505460 8am
to 6pm, Monday to Friday.
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